
Shared Driveway Maintenance Feedback Request 

Dear [Neighbor's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to discuss the maintenance of our shared 

driveway. As we both rely on it for access to our homes, I believe it's important for us to ensure 

it is well-maintained. 

I've noticed that [specific issues observed, e.g., "the potholes are getting deeper" or "the 

vegetation along the edges is overgrowing"]. I would appreciate your feedback on these concerns 

and your thoughts on how we can coordinate maintenance efforts moving forward. 

Perhaps we could set up a time to discuss this further or communicate via email. I believe 

working together will help us keep our shared space in great condition. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to your thoughts. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Phone Number] 


